
 

  

  
 
 

 
        Sunday 4 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Severe food allergies in Year 1 
 

 
Many of you are aware that we have children who attend Greenway who are have 
epipens because they can have severe reactions to a trigger, such as an allergy.  
 
In your child’s class we have a child who is so sensitive to certain triggers that if they 
come into contact with or ingest this frequently leads to hospitalisation. To ensure 
their safety and well-being we are reminding you to: 
 
Not send in anything containing nuts, sesame, and egg.  
Do not send your child into school with hummus or avocado for snack or 
lunch.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs Ellwood 
Headteacher 
 
 


